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Shepreth Visit: Important Information

Dear Parents/ Carers,

Our school visit to Shepreth Wildlife Park is approaching quickly. We are all looking forward to going out on
our visit. Please could you ensure that your permission slip has been returned to school so we are able to
take your child on the visit. There is still time to contribute on parent mail towards the cost of the visit.

If you have requested a school packed lunch, you will receive an additional letter to select the sandwich
filling for your child. Hannah, in the kitchen, has asked that on Thursday 14t July 2022, if you do not require
a school packed lunch that you do not order a school lunch on the Innovate website. The children should
bring their lunch (if you are providing this) in a named disposable bag. Please ensure that children have a
filled drink bottle for the day.

Children will be expected to wear their Lawnside Academy uniform on the day. As the weather is very
changeable, children will need to be dressed according to the weather. If it is a warm day, children will need
to come to school wearing sun cream as staff are unable to apply this. Children will need a sun hat also. If
the weather forecast predicts rain, children will need a raincoat. Whatever the weather, children need to
wear sensible footwear as they will be walking around the wildlife park all day.

Children will not need to bring any money on the day of the school visit as, due to time restrictions, we will
be unable to visit the shop.

On the day, the coach will be leaving at 9.20am. Please arrive to school on time as the coach needs to leave
at the designated departure time. We aim to be back in school 3.00pm, so children are able to leave at the
end of the school day at 3.30pm.

Thank you for your continued support

Key Stage 1 Team



